6<sup>th</sup> grade, unit 6 P28 I've visited the stadium

\_Done by <u>Anas AL-Masri</u> 0786271595

<u>Visit</u>	يزور	Visited <sub>v2</sub>	Visited <sub>v3</sub>	Stadium	مدرج الملعب
(be) going to $V_1$	سوف	Have/has + $V_3$	صيغة مضارع التام	Present perfect	مضارع التام
Here	هنا	Great	عظيم	Watch <sub>v1</sub>	Watched <sub>V1</sub>
Fast	سريع	Ever	على الاطلاق <sub>شى مرة</sub>	Be <sub>v1</sub>	Been <sub>v3</sub>
Race	سباق	Before	من قبل	Win <sub>V1</sub>	Won <sub>v3</sub>
Running	الركض	Prizes	جوائز	یجرب :Try <sub>v1</sub> : يجرب	Tried <sub>v3</sub>
Snorkelling	السباحة تحت الماء	Sailing	الابحار	Run <sub>V1</sub>	Run <sub>V1</sub>
Hiking	التنزھ (لمسافات)	Cross-country running	الركض عبر البلد	See <sub>v1</sub>	Seen <sub>v3</sub>
Jogging	هرولة	Ice-skating	التزلج عبر الجليد	Play <sub>V1</sub>	Played <sub>v3</sub>
But	لكن	NA'		Swim <sub>v1</sub>	Swum <sub>v3</sub>
First	أول	Second	الثاني	یبحر :Sail <sub>v1</sub>	Sailed $_{v_3}$
Third	الثالث	Forth	الرابع	Go <sub>v1</sub>	Gone <sub>v3</sub>
Marathon	سباق طويل	<mark>Finish</mark>	ينتهي	Take <sub>v1</sub>	Taken <sub>V3</sub>
<u>Take part</u>	يشاركون	Race	سباق	Complete <sub>v1</sub>	Completed $_{V3}$
Different	مختلف	Complete <sub>v</sub>	یکمــل		
<u>Important</u>	مهم	Charity	الاحسان		
Because	بسبب - لأن	<u>Happen</u>	يحدث	Runner	عـداء
Rally	سباق سيارات	Ever	على الاطلاق <sub>شى مرة</sub>		

Make your own luck... Learning to learn..... Keep tuned with further learning.

English 4 All Ages

Great 🗸	عظيم	Ever	على الاطلاق شي مرة	Race	سباق
Before	من قبل	Snorkelling	السباحة تحت الماء	Jogging •	هرولة
Hiking	التنزھ (لمسافات)	Cross-country running	الركض عبر البلد	Marathon	سباق طويل
First	أول	Second	الثاني	<u>Take part</u>	يشاركون
Third	الثالث	Forth	الرابع	Complete <sub>v</sub>	یکمـل
Because	بسبب - لأن	Happen	يحدث	Because	بسبب - لأن

Make your own luck... Learning to learn..... Keep tuned with further learning.

English 4 All Ages

Dad: This is Amman International Stadium. We're going to watch the sports here today.

Samira: I'm very excited. I've watched sports on television, but I haven't been to a sports stadium. Kareem: It's going to be great! 2.

Kareem: Look! Ali is really fast.

Dad: Yes, he is! Samira: Have you ever watched a race, Mum? Mum: Yes, I have. I've visited the stadium before with Grandpa.

3.

Kareem: Hisham and Ibrahim are very fast, too. Dad: Yes, they are. Look! Ali is winning the race! Samira: Dad, have you ever tried running? Dad: No, I haven't, but it looks very interesting! **4.** 

Mum: There are prizes for first, second and third place. Dad: Ali is first. Kareem: Hisham is second.

Samira: Ibrahim is third! What a great race!

# True or False, and correct the false statements.

- 1. Kareem and Samira are going to watch a football match. ( )
- 2. Samira has visited the stadium before.
- 3. Dad hasn't tried running before.
- 4. There are three prizes for the race.
- 5. Hisham wins the race.

(False. They're going to watch sports.) (False. It's her first visit.) (False. Ali is first.)

Who won the race in the story?



I haven't been in a helicopter. I haven't visited Amman International Stadium. I haven't watched a basketball game.

#### I have watched a race before.

I have watched a race before.

I haven't been to a sports stadium.

I haven't been to a sports stadium

### Have you ever watched a race?

Yes, I have /No, I haven't.

Yes, I have /No, I haven't.

<u>Have you ever watche</u>

## Kareem has tried snorkelling.

Kareem has tried snorkelling.

#### $6^{\text{th}}$ grade, unit **6** P28 I've visited the stadium

The Dead Sea Marathon happens in April every year. The marathon starts in Amman and finishes at the Dead Sea. People from all over the world come to take part in the marathon. There are different races. The shortest race is ten kilometres long. There is a twenty-one kilometres race and a forty-two-kilometres race. The longest race is fifty kilometres long. There are prizes for the first, second and third places in each race. The first marathon was in 1993. Many thousands of people have completed the marathon. There are more than 7,000 runners every year. The Dead Sea Marathon is important because the people in the races help charity.

*ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼ଢ଼*ଢ଼ୢୠ<mark>ୖ</mark>ୖୄୄୖୄୄୖ<sup>ୠ</sup>ୖ୷ୖ<sup>୷</sup>ୖ୷ୖ<mark>ୡ</mark>ୖୄୖ<sup>ୠ</sup> ଽ 

1 When is the Dead Sea Marathon?

- 2 Where does the marathon finish?
- 3 How long is the longest race?
- 4 What are there prizes for?
- 5 When was the first Dead Sea Marathon?
- And Aler And 6 Why is the Dead Sea Marathon important?
- 7 Would you like to run in a marathon? Why? Why not?



